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Life Education Bristol 
 Helping children make healthy choices 

 

 Life Education will be visiting the school from: 
Tuesday 3rd October to Friday 6th October 2017 

               What is Life Education? 
 

 We support schools in their delivery of Health Education (PSHE) 
 

 Our programmes aim to develop children’s knowledge, skills and attitudes to enable them to make their own positive health 
choices. 
  

 The programmes take place in a specially designed mobile classroom  
 

 There is a different programme for each Year Group 
 

 We use a variety of teaching and learning styles – including puppetry, drama and circle time 
 

 Our Educators are experienced Primary teachers 
 

This is a wonderful opportunity for us as a whole school to take part in this “Life Experience” 
 

The Life Bus will be situated on the school site for the four days and each class will be on timetable for its individual visit, each class 
session will last approximately one hour. Each year group will cover a range of topics, all of which will be an extension to the 
curriculum. 

 

There will be an opportunity on Wed 4th October from 2.45pm-3.15pm for Parents and Carers to attend a  
“Drop-In Information Session”, we do hope you can join us, just make your way to the Life Bus at the front of the school. 

 

We endeavour to provide trips that enrich our curriculum and enhance the children’s learning. To enable this in-house visit to go 
ahead, we need to request a contribution towards the cost. Please can you complete the permission slip below and return this to 
the school office with the contribution of £4.00 per child by Thursday 28th September. Please note you can make payment using 
the School gateway online facility.  This represents excellent value for money and the school is part subsidising this unique learning 
experience. 

 

Please complete and return the form below, along with the contribution of £4.00 per child. We are sure your child will enjoy this 
exciting learning opportunity. 

 

Kind regards, 
 

Miss F. Bertham 
Head Teacher 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________     

LIFE EDUCATION BRISTOL 
Tuesday 3rd– Friday 6th October 2017  

(please pay online or return this slip with payment by Thursday 28th September 2017) 
Name _________________________________ Class____________________  
Name _________________________________ Class____________________  
Name _________________________________ Class____________________  
 
I do/do not give permission for my child to attend the Life Education Bus on the above dates. 
 

 I enclose a contribution of £4.00 (per child) cash/cheque/online towards the visit. 
 
Signed___________________________________ Parent/Carer      Date ___________________   
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